YOUR CHANCE TO HAVE YOUR SAY

PARISH POLL

At the Annual Town Meeting of Electors held on 14th March three questions were

put forward by an Elector. Following a vote of the electors present, it was agreed

that all electors in the 6 Wards of Bognor Regis should have an opportunity to give

their opinion. The questions will be:

1.

The Annual Meeting of Electors supports the full Sir Richard Hotham
plan for consideration for the Regeneration of the Hothamton and Regis

Centre sites. Do you support this?

The Annual Meeting of Electors supports the creation of a single parish-
level Bognor Regis Urban Town Council to replace the current 6 parish
councils of Aldwick, Bersted, Bognor Regis Town, Felpham, Middleton

and Pagham. Do you support this?

The Annual Meeting of Electors calls for the abolition of all District level
Councils in West Sussex including Arun District Council and that their
work be transferred to a Unitary West Sussex County Council working
in conjunction with parish-level councils in the County area to deliver

services. Do you support this?

The Poll will take place on 13th April between 4pm and 9pm.

NO POLL CARDS WILL BE ISSUED AND THERE WILL BE NO POSTAL OR
PROXY VOTE FOR THIS POLL. PLEASE GO TO YOUR NORMAL POLLING

STATION TO CAST YOUR VOTE BETWEEN THESE HOURS.

NOTE: The Polling Station at St Wilfrids Church Hall is not available - please go

to The Waverley in Marine Drive West to cast your vote.

See overleaf for list of Polling Stations.

BOGNOR REGIS TOWN COUNCIL
TOWN CLERK Glenna Frost, The Town Hall, Clarence Road, Bognor Regis, West Sussex PO21 1LD
Telephone: 01243 867744 E-mail: bognortc@bognorregis.gov.uk



Situation of Polling Stations

Laburnum Centre, Lyon Street

John Parry Lecture Room, University of Chichester,

Upper Bognor Road

The Waverley, Marine Drive West

Methodist Church Hall, High Street

Jeneses - Community Arts Centre, Linden Road

Bognor Regis Youth & Community Centre,

Westloats Lane
South Bersted Church Hall, Bersted Street
Bognor Regis Baptist Church, 73 Victoria Drive

Arena Sports Centre, Westloats Lane

To check if you are registered to vote or to find the address of your Polling
Station please email: elections@arun.gov.uk or phone 01903 737616




